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Year 7 Catch Up
£7500
We supported Year 7 in reading and writing this year. For reading we have focused on Switch-On reading resources and trained all our teaching assistants on this intervention. We also had a lead Teaching assistant coach other member of staff, observing them and offering support. The staff are very confident in this intervention and the pupils are progressing at a quicker rate in reading due to this. The pupils are enjoying the texts and the successes it brings. It has also helped increase the number of pupils reading at home and we have increased the use of a whole school reward system due to this. We have supported writing through the English coordinator training, coaching and observing the teaching of writing. She focused on spelling of words and simple sentence builders. This raised the confidence in all teaching staff and ensured a consistent approach. There was a slight improvement in data, however these skills are more long term beneficial as it is revisiting key skills that they will not lose. 

Next year we are planning on using the funding to support switch on writing and coaching on using Numicon. 
